Willow Primary School Alston Road Bessacarr Doncaster DN4 7EZ Email:

admin@willow.doncaster.sch.uk

Tel: 01302 539249 Headteacher: D Sumner

Reception/Key Stage | Christmas Performances

Dear Parents/Carers

The dates and times for our Christmas performances are as follows:

Year 2 Wednesday 8th December 10am and 2pm

Year I Thursday 9th December 10am and 2pm

Reception Friday 10th December 10am and 2pm

We are really looking forward to welcoming you back into school for these performances however we will have restrictions in place to ensure that everyone stays safe. We are going to ask everyone to bring evidence of a negative lateral flow test with them, wear a face covering throughout the performance, and seats will be socially distanced. In order to maintain social distancing, we are restricting the number of tickets available for each child to two in total (this includes families where parents do not live together). The doors for all performances will open 20 minutes prior to the show starting and we do ask that you avoid congregating outside school. If you attend the afternoon performance, children can be collected to go home as soon as they have collected their things from the classroom.

Tickets are £2.50 per person and will be available to book and pay for on Parent Pay from today. Your payment will secure your place. We politely ask that you do not bring smaller children to the performance with you - it is a long time for them to sit and watch and it can be very off-putting for the children on stage if younger ones begin to talk or cry. There will be refreshments available and we will hold a raffle to raise funds for school.

If you are unable to make the performance or are isolating due to Covid, we are going to record the performances and will make these available to you.

We look forward to seeing you all!

Yours sincerely,

Miss S Burgen

Deputy Headteacher



